
Please vote yes on Senate Bill 894 to give much needed support to the State Fair grounds. The 
annual State Fair is of peerless value to Oregon’s ci@zens in so many ways, two of the best being 
(1) affordable entertainment for families and (2) highligh@ng the primacy of agriculture in our 
state. Thank you.  


